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The	Arthur	Miller	Society	would	like	to	offer	two	panels.		One	will	concentrate	
on	how	Miller	approaches	issues	of	women	and	gender	in	his	plays	and	the	
other	can	be	an	open	panel	(depending	on	submissions)	that	addresses	any	
other	aspect	of	Miller's	work,	productions	of	that	work,	or	ideas	for	teaching	

Miller's	work.	
	

Please	submit	brief	proposals	of	no	more	than	250	words	to	Sue	Abbotson	
(sabbotson@ric.edu)	by	January	1st	2017	so	that	they	can	be	reviewed	before	
the	conference	proposal	deadline.	Selections	will	be	made	by	the	close	of	

January.	


